
 

Spring 2024  

Higher Walton Primary 

School PTFA (Parents, 

Teachers & Friends 

Association) 

Update! 
 Nicola Gregory has taken over to Chair our PTFA, 
the other committee members are still Sarah 
Crabtree as treasurer and Emily Best as secretary.  
Thank you to those who attended our AGM on 
Tuesday, it was great to see some new faces! 
 We are still in need of helpers for events, doing 
posters or chipping in with ideas, so if you or anyone 
else you know can spare a little time please get in 
touch.   
We are putting together a WhatsApp group for 
volunteers, so if you want to join (no pressure to be 
at all the meetings or help with everything) please 
contact us. 

 

Easyfundraising 

If you shop on-line then the chances are 

you can raise money for school at the same 

time, and all the retailers are on just 1 app. 

Over 8,000 brands will donate to the PTFA 

when you use the easyfunding app to 

access their websites including all the big 

names Amazon, Ebay, Argos, Etsy, Just Eat 

and many more!   

 

higherwaltonptfa@gmail.com 

If you would like a stall at the fair please get in 
touch. 

 
We are looking for raffle prize donations so if a 

business has a gift voucher or prize we can give 
away we will gladly give free advertising! 

 
If you would like to bake a cake, make mince pies 
or biscuits for us to sell  then please let us know  

 

 

 

 

ASDA 

Don’t forget to add Higher Walton C of E Primary 
School to your cash pot for school on your Asda 

reward app.  To start with by adding us, ASDA will 
donate £1, and then they will also donate 0.5% of 
the value of your shop, please remind you friends 

& family to do the same!! 
 

 

Facebook for up to date 
information -Friends of Higher 
Walton School - PTFA 

 

Spooky & Sparkle disco - 30th October - 
nursery - yr3 3.30 - 4.30 yr4-6 4.45-5.45 
 
Non uniform days - Fridays 15th & 29th 
November - More details to follow 
 
Christmas Fair - 30th November - 11am - 
1pm 
 
Santa Dash - 17th December - More details 
to follow 
 

Autumn 2024 


